
WELCOME to Grace Mennonite 
Church – August 31st, 2025 
 

WORSHIP TEAM Jake & Joyce Unger 

SPEAKER  Pastor Mitchell Fehr 

“The Preparation of Peace” 

–Philippians 4:2-9 – 

SUMMER SERIES ON PHILIPPIANS – PART 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

THIS WEEK: 
Monday – Adult Drop-In Pickleball – 2-4pm 
Tuesday – Moms & Tots in the Gym - 10am-12pm 
Wednesday – Evening Prayer Meeting  

  7-8pm in the Conference Room. 
Thursday – Adult Drop-In Pickleball – 7-9pm 
Sunday, September 7th: 
     -9:30-10:00am = Light Kick-Off Breakfast 
     -10:00-10:45am = Sunday School resumes 
                         (see bulletin insert) 
     -11:00am Worship Service 
     -Children’s Church resumes (*upstairs!) 
     -Supervised Nursery resumes (upstairs) 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNION: September 21. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FALL FEST:  
Saturday, September 13th, 

11am-3pm! 

 
 

See signup sheet on the bulletin 
board—food booths, running 
games, etc., still need lots of 
volunteers to fill the spots! 
 
 

**80 square bales are needed 
for Fall Fest as well.  Please talk 
with Ashley (Josh) Janzen or 
Amy Neudorf if you are willing 
to sell/loan 80 bales to NGMC 
for the event. 
 

Saturday, September 20th: Golf Challenge in 
support of The Zone Youth Centre in Hague!  
See details on poster on the bulletin board 
for more info. 
 
 
 
 

List of Wanted Photos 
for 100th Anniversary 

Slideshow: 
 

❖ Friedensfurst group photos 

❖ Sunday School Christmas Pageant 

❖ Church Picnic 

❖ Church Retreats (2008, 2011, and 

2014) 

❖ Love ‘n’ Light Ladies Group 
❖ VBS (70s, 90s, 2004-2015) 

❖ FallFest (2016, 2018, 2019) 

❖ Child Dedication group photos 

(1985 to present) 

❖ Kids of Grace 
❖ Choir, Carol Festival 

❖ Sunday School 

❖ Church Mission Trips (not youth 

mission trips). 

 
*Recipes are still needed to put a 

cookbook together (only 20 
recipes have been received so far). 
 
Submit recipes and/or photos to Crystal 
Ens by text to 306-280-0426 or by email 
to crystalens.grace@gmail.com. 
 

 

 
 
If you wish to send your tithe by e-transfer to NGMC, 

please send to office@gracech.ca (if nothing is noted 

in the message/memo line, the donation is deposited 

to the general fund by default). 

Starting September 7th, in order to 

make more seating available for 

visitors and newcomers, we 

encourage our church leadership and 

any others who are willing to take a 

turn sitting in the dining hall to 

watch the Sunday morning service 

via live stream.  During that time 

the dining hall will become an 

extension of this room. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER & PRAISE:                                                        
Mission Focus this Month:  Velm & Kirstin 
 

• Pray for continued spiritual growth 

and a hunger to know God for the 

kids who attended Kingdom Rock. 

• Pray for Fall Fest as planning is 

underway. 

• Pray for Sydney Thiessen departing 

for Chihuahua, Mexico, on August 

30th; pray for all the final details to 

come together, safe travels, and a 

smooth transition as she adjusts to 

this new life in a different country. 

• Pray for those affected by the storm 

on Aug 20th.   

•  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations to Clay & Courtney 
Giesbrecht on the birth of their son 
Rhett Caleb born on August 21st! 

 
Congratulations to Brent & Kendra 

Reimer on the birth of their son Owen 
Hayes born on August 28th! 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY: 
No Supervised Nursery. 
     Resumes next Sunday, September 7th  
 

No Children’s Church.  
     Resumes next Sunday, September 7th  
 

MOMS & TOTS in the GYM  
For young moms and their preschool children 
this Tuesday at 10am in the church gym. 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY: 
SR YOUTH Entering Grades 10-12  

Games & Sundaes @ Ryan & Dina’s 
Monday, September 1st, 7-10pm 

 
JR YOUTH Entering Grades 7-9  

Beach Volleyball, Lawn Games, 

Fireside 
Tuesday, September 2nd, 7:00-9:30pm  

 
 
 
 
 

                     Use this QR code to find youth 

                      calendars, registration forms,  

                      Bible reading plans, etc. 

mailto:crystalens.grace@gmail.com
mailto:office@gracech.ca


 


